












Justin & Emily Rowe, Minor Site Plan Application, 21 Seaborne Drive 
 
Project Description 
 
21 Seaborne Drive is a single family residence in the LDR district on an approximately 0.62 acre 
lot. There is no proposed change in use of the property. The application is for re-grading the 
back yard and woods area to make more usable space. 
 
The application is required because of the quantities of fill and loam needed for the regrading. 
The area is approximately 108 feet by 60 feet. It is anticipated that the proposed alterations will 
require 500 CY of fill and 130 CY loam. In an effort to capture and move water from the surface 
we will install a 6 inch pipe across 180 feet along the low point of the area . The 180 LF of pipe 
will reduce the surface water from being pushed back further on the property.   
 
Please see the attached google map indicating where the fill will be installed. 
 
Scott Dugas Trucking and Excavating will fill and grade and install the drainage. 

 














